
 
 

SUDBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend an EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE COUNCIL of the 
said TOWN to be held by VIDEO TELECONFERENCE on MONDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 2020 at 
7pm to transact the following business: 
 

AGENDA 
 
1 Apologies 
 
2 Declarations of Interest 
 
3 Declarations of gifts and hospitality 
 
4 Requests for Dispensation (must be received in writing prior to the meeting) 
 
5 To request that Suffolk Highways withdraw their temporary traffic regulation order 

(TTRO) covering Market Hill and North Street, so that the pre-COVID parking and 

traffic flow in Sudbury is reinstated. 

6 To request that Suffolk Highways amend their temporary traffic regulation order 

(TTRO) covering Market Hill and North Street, so that the Planters are retained in 

place, but the North side of Market Hill is opened for parking in the central area, 

whilst retaining no parking on the pavement side for social distancing. 

 
 
 

Mr C Griffin 
 

MR C GRIFFIN 
TOWN CLERK 
Town Hall 
Sudbury 
Suffolk CO10 1TL       9th September 2020 
 
 
TO:   The Mayor and Members of Sudbury Town Council; Councillor C Spence and the Press.   
 
 
 

ALL MEMBERS OF PUBLIC ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE ON-LINE 
PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR FURTHER DETAILS 


